
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR November 4, 2018 

Welcome to all!  We are happy to greet you this morning and extend a cordial welcome to all as we worship and serve 
together.  Say hello to Rev Bill and stay for fellowship hour! 
Greeting this week are Dee and Jerry Wyncoop.  Ushers assisting in the service are Marilyn Lowe and Kathy Jansen. 
The flowers this morning are given in loving memory of Natalie Woodard by Colette and Chuck. 
A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver. 
Join us after worship in Schadewald Hall for fellowship and refreshments provided by the Deckers and Helen Van Kirk. 
 
Activities this week 
Sunday:  After worship:  Stone House Day Committee 
Tuesday:   9:00 am Bible Study  
           11:00 am Balance Class 
 Please Vote! 
Thursday:     9:30 am Badminton  
              7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
Saturday:    10:00 am Confirmation Class 
 
Prayer Chain:  There is no meeting today.  Because there is a Stone House Day committee meeting, we will postpone our 
meeting. 
Pecans:  Please see Sandy Emrich in Schadewald Hall to pick up your order. 
Movies with a Meaning:  is showing their next movie, “I Can Only Imagine” on Friday, November 16 at 5:30 pm.  Please see 
Sandy Emrich in Schadewald Hall to sign up for the movie. 
Youth Group is collecting leftover (and any and all) Halloween candy to send to Operation S.O.S.  What a great way to get 
rid of temptation!!  A box is in Schadewald Hall. 
There will be no Thanksgiving Eve Service. 
Fall Clean Up – Thank you to all who helped out yesterday! 
Pre Election Day Dinner:  Thank you to everyone who helped make last night’s dinner a success! 
Operation Christmas Child:  Shoeboxes are due back today.  They will be placed on the altar next week.  See Sandie 
Gregory. 
Soup:  Next Sunday, November 11, the soup elves will be offering “Vegetable Beef”  
Women's Bible Study, new day and time:  The Women's Bible Study Group will be on Wednesdays from 9 AM until 11 AM.  
Our first meeting will be November 21.  After that time we will be meeting each 1st. and 3rd. Wednesday of the month.  – Deb 
Zuill 
 
Congregational Meeting -- Mark your Calendars.  The Hurley Reformed Church’s annual congregational meeting is November 
18, 2018 after worship.  Please plan to attend. 
 
Sanctuary windows:  Installation of storm windows is nearing completion with approximately $2000 of unforeseen costs.  We 
have raised almost $11,000 to cover the initial costs and to receive the grant but not the unforeseen.  Please consider a gift to 
complete coverage of the original costs and to defray the unexpected ones.  Thank you.   
Mission of the month:  The Clinton Avenue Warming Center is scheduled for November in time for winter's challenges for those 
who are in need of a warm place to go and hot food as well as warm clothing.  Please give generously, as all you wonderful 
people always do. Thank you, thank you, thank you!! 
 
Deacon of the month is Linda Clarke-Dido. Call Linda at 845-338-0100 if you need a deacon’s assistance. 
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for 
the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Arlington Reformed Church in 
Poughkeepsie, New York.  
 
Events at area churches: 

 11/6 Turkey Dinner, Trinity Lutheran Church 

 11/10 Guild Bazaar, High Falls Reformed Church 

 11’10 Roast Beef Dinner, Reformed Church of the Comforter 

 11/16 Sister Carol Perry, Trinity Lutheran Church 

 11/17 Theme Tray Social, Plattekill Reformed Church 
 
 


